.~ QOsborne Primary School
i Newsletter
Summer Issue 11 - 15.07.22

Headteacher's Message

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been a very warm week at Osborne Primary School this week and it has been lovely to see the children enjoying the
sunshine. We had a wonderful time at our Reception, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 Sports Day and it was lovely to see so many
parents and carers there to cheer their children on. | would like to publicly say a HUGE thank you to our wonderful PE Leader
Miss Parnaby for working hard to organise such a lovely sports mornings for us.

As temperatures are set to be high early next week, SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN but | just wanted to reassure you that we are
preparing for this eventuality by following our extreme weather risk assessment. Please see below some of the measures we will be
putting into place for the safety of the children.

SCHOOL WILL:
« Make sure that there will be regular work breaks, where we will remind pupils to drink
« Ensure classrooms are ventilated as well as we can
« Plan appropriate activities that suit the weather conditions
« Monitor and reduce the |ength of time children spend on the p|qyground as necessary
« Ensure staff are aware of the signs of heat exhaustion

PARENTS ARE ASKED TO:
« Send their child in light, loose fitting clothing, with shoulders covered (e.g. shorts and a t-shirt), as we will be relaxing school
uniform on Monday and Tuesday (school uniform on Wednesday please).
« Send children with sunhats from home.
« Apply sunscreen before children come to school.
« Send your child with a labelled plastic drinks bottle containing fluid - not fizzy or energy drinks. Cold water will be available
for them to refill bottles.

Thank you in anticipation for your support, in helping us enjoy the end of term happily and safely,

Mrs Lisa Dodd
Headteacher

A FOND FAREWELL...

After a remarkable 29 years of service at Osborne Primary School, our wonderful office manager Mrs French will be
leaving us on Thursday. Mrs French is well loved and respected by many generations of staff, parents and children
at Osborne and will be missed by us all. We wish her lots of luck as she takes on an exciting, new challenge. If you
would like to say farewell, please do pop into the office next week to see Mrs French.

Upcoming Events @)... Contact Us

18.07.22 - Rec trip to Ash End Farm ﬂ

18.07.22 - Y6 Star City activity day Website:
19.07.22 - Rec & KS1 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards 2.30pm
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www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Parents of winning children to be invited

20.07.22 - Ks2 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards 9.00am

Parents of winning children to be invited qull enquiry@osborne-pri.bhqm.sch.uk
20.07.22 - Reception graduation 2pm RS and 2.45pm RD

2 parents per Reception child welcome Telephone: 0121 464 3346
21.07.22 - Y6 leavers assembly 9am

P manants per Vo diil] weleme Twitter: @OsbornePriSch

21.07.22 - Last day of term



mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346
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Blue short sleeve/long sleeve shirt Blue dress or grey pinafore 4. °
Grey skirt, trousers or shorts Navy jumper or cardigan .».
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Sainsburys ¢
20% off school

uniform online this week
Blue polo shirt and black

shorts/jogging bottoms




